
 
 
 
 
 
Diverse Supporters Of Reforming The Federal Grand Jury Include:  
 
 

 Larry Thompson, Former Deputy Attorney General  
 

 The American Bar Association  
 

 Council for Court Excellence  
 

 General Motors Corporation  
 

 Litton Industries Corporation  
 

 Bethlehem Steel Corporation  
 

 Charles F. Ruff, Watergate Prosecutor & Former White House Counsel  
 

 The Alliance for Preservation of Religious Liberty  
 

 The National Council of Churches  
 

 The Reporter’s Committee for Freedom of the Press  
 

 The Newspaper Guild (AFL-CIO)  
 

 International Longshoresmen’s & Warehousemen’s Union  
 

 Richard E. Gerstein, State’s Attorney, Metropolitan Dade County (Florida) & Chair 
of the ABA Criminal Justice Section’s Committee on the Grand Jury  

 
 William B. Murphy, Richmond County (NY) District Attorney & Former President of 
the National District Attorneys Association  

 
 
 
 

 
 
For more information about federal grand jury reform, go to NACDL’s web site, www.criminaljustice.org, 
or contact Kyle O’Dowd, NACDL Legislative Director, at (202) 872-8600 (ext. 226), or kyle@nacdl.org. 
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